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Honorable Senator Tsongas,

I would like to tell you how much I enjoyed
the meeting held yesterday at the Cedars on the
initiative of Congressman Don Bonker.

Those meetings are always pleasant but I
appreciated particularly the tone of friendship
and frankness among all the guests. I hope sin-
cerely that we will go ahead and try to improve
our personal relationships and friendship among
the people of our both countries. I feel personally
honored by meeting you and I hope that it will occur
often in the future.

This Embassy and I remain available to you
especially in providing all the information you
may need on Cameroon.

Trul yours,

Benoit B NDZI

Mr. Paul E. TSONGAS
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510
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